BoD Meeting 10/13/20

The meeting was called to order at 6:08 pm. All board members were in attendance with the exception
of Earl.

Qld Business:

Emergency snow removal policy was reviewed. Meg’s comments to the draft document were accepted
by the board members. The document will be sent to Alanah Griffith for her legal review and guidance
prior to posting language on the association website.

Meg is going to check with Earl on the status of Josie’s engagement for assistant on managing the
association financial books.

New Business:

Building permits for lots 8 and 95 have been reviewed and signed by the BoD. A building permit for lot
43 has been received for approval of a storage container with a barn wood wall/fence covering the
container.

The BoD has been approached by an adjacent property owner regarding the potential to obtain approval
for access to South Golden Eagle. The right of way, if approved, would allow the adjacent property
owner to access land from South Golden Eagle. The BoD will review the association files and determine
if a right of way can be granted.

The meeting was closed at 6:37 pm.



